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Message from the Guest Editor

I would like to invite you to submit a contribution to a
Special Issue on "Correlation between Food and Oral
Health: Prevention, Diagnosis, and Management of Linked
Pathologies" to the International Journal of Environmental
Research and Public Health.

This Special Issue welcomes manuscripts that contribute
to better understanding the pathology, etiology, diagnosis,
prevention, and management of oral pathologies linked to
diet and eating disorders.

Adopting multi-, inter-, and trans-disciplinary perspectives,
expected submissions can include, but are not limited to,
the following topics:

    Oral health and diet
    Oral health and eating disorders
    Oral health and food
    Oral health and nutrition
    Oral pathology and malnutrition
    Oral pathology due to eating disorders
    Oral pathology and vitamin deficiencies

All original articles, case reports, case series, and review
articles will be accepted. We hope you will contribute your
high-quality research and we look forward to hearing from
you.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Addressing the environmental and public health
challenges requires engagement and collaboration among
clinicians and public health researchers. Discovery and
advances in this  research field play a critical role in
providing a scientific basis for decision-making toward
control and prevention of human diseases, especially the
illnesses that are induced from environmental exposure to
health hazards. IJERPH provides a forum for discussion of
discoveries and knowledge in these multidisciplinary fields.
Please consider publishing your research in this high
quality, peer-reviewed, open access journal.
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